
Thursday, June 8, 2017 
  
 

Today’s Menu:  BEACH DAY – Hamburgers, hot dogs, fries, fruit, pizza, and ala carte:  cheese 
sticks 
 
 

 In The News         
 

 
 

*The Sterling Sportsmen Association will be sending some lucky 10-14 year old to CAMP WILDERNESS!  It is 
summer camp full of fun activities like swimming, canoeing, volleyball, campfires & games.  Forms are in the 
office with further details.   
 
* The Bands would like to thank everyone for all of their Family Fare receipts! Please continue sending them 
until the last day of school and also please save them over the summer, there is still no deadline for collecting! 
They hope to reach the $150,000 before Christmas next school year.  Currently they have collected 

$56,355.00 Direct Your Dollars!! 

 
* Any girls age 12 to 20 interested in running for this year’s Arenac County Fair Queen Contest please see Mrs. 
Laczko to sign up.   
 
*Fidgets are NOT allowed in school!   
 
*Missing a cell phone???  Stop in and see Mrs. Vollbach.   
 
*If you did not purchase a yearbook and would still like one, you can get one from Mrs. Reed.  Soft cover are 
$20.00 and hard cover are $25.00.  There are limited numbers of each left.  When they’re gone, they’re gone.   
 
*Please pay for any lost library books promptly! 
 
*Please pay any negative balances with the Food Service Department ASAP!! 
 
*The Arenac County ECHO Team will be performing at the High School Auditorium tonight at 6:00 p.m.  ECHO 
is showing their newest performance to all families; to show real-world problems usually too difficult to explain 
to children! 

 

Sports         
 

* COMMUNITY ED is offering several sports clinics over the summer:  Girls Summer Basketball, Boys Summer 

Basketball, Summer Track, and Girls Volleyball.  Forms are available in the office.   

*SUMM REC forms are now available in the office! 

*Youth swimming lessons are being offered over the summer June 26 -30.  Forms are in the office.   

*Youth Soccer registration for ages 4-14 for the fall is underway.  Cost is $45.  Forms are available in the office.  

*Any 6
th

 or 7
th
 grade girls interested in participating in Cheer next year, sign up in the office.   

*The weight room is closed today and Friday.  It will reopen on Monday. 

Teachers         
 
*  
 

HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER! 


